
As the year draws to a close, we say goodbye to Miss Chidler. Although she 

has not been with us long, she was a fantastic asset to year 3 and the school 

as a whole. We are sad to see her leave but she is off to study for her 

Masters degree , which is something she had always wanted to do. So from 

her St. Clement’s family, we wish her luck and blessings with her future. 

This year we also say goodbye to Mrs Harris. She has been a very popular 

and valued member of the St Clement’s family for 8 years but has been 

teaching for much longer.  Mrs Harris has been the driving force behind  

year 6 and loves to push as many cheese jokes into whatever end of year 6 

production she and her class were working on. Mrs Harris will now be retiring 

and spending time with her family, skyping her grandchildren in Australia or 

maybe visiting them again. We wish her love and happiness whatever she 

chooses to do in this next chapter of her life as we’re sure you do too. 

                                                          Goodbye Year 6. 

Although we didn’t get a complete year with year 6 

this year, we are very proud of everything they 

have achieved and the wonderful human beings 

they grown up to be. We feel confident that they 

will enter their secondary school with courage,          

compassion, dignity and humility. From everyone 

at St Clement’s we wish all of year 6 love and   

happiness in the years to come. 



The year in pictures. We may not have been in school for long, but we made the most of it 

while we were! 

Jesus said 'I have come that you may have life in all its fullness' (John 10:10).  


